20th January, 2020

To Kelly Sports Parents

I am writing to inform you I am moving on from my position of Seaford Zone Manager at Kelly Sports.
I have immensely enjoyed coaching your children and students and watching them develop their Sporting and social skills.
Our sessions will run as usual for Term 1. Sign up by the 9th February and receive 1 free lesson. Price is already adjusted on the booking system.
The new contact for any enrolments and enquiries is:
Ann Donnelly
0466 501 822.
Or email:
ann@kellysports.com.au

Thank you for all your support over the last couple of years.

Warm Regards,
[bookmark: _heading=h.gjdgxs]David Marchesani.


